
 
 

 
 

 

Date: April 19, 2024 
 

To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject:  

Clarification No: 1 
 
 

Reference is made to IDLO ITB_N_138-2024_NL issued on April 3, 2024 for the procurement 
of ICT Equipment through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find below a clarification related to the VAT information included in the ITB document.  
 
• IDLO The Hague Office is VAT exempt for Goods purchased in the Netherlands and in 

Europe 
• IDLO The Hague Office is potentially VAT exempt for Goods purchased outside of Europe 

(because for export  from certain Countries VAT in not applicable) 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned ITB_N_138-
2024_NL.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued 
offer. 
 
 
Headquarters Procurement Unit 
IDLO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


